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All Saints CE Primary School, Ashby Road, Coalville, Leics, LE67 3LB 

04 March 2025 
 
Dear Parent/Carers 
 
Year 5 London Trip Tuesday 10th June 2025 
 
This summer there will be a visit for all children in Year 5 to London for the day. We very much hope all 
children will be able to join us for this exciting and informative day. 
 
Travel 
We will be travelling by coach and leaving All Saints promptly at 6.45am and returning at approximately 
7.00pm in order for us to have a full day in London. All travel in London will mainly be on foot with a 
short tube ride from the Science museum. 
 
Itinerary 
The day will include visits to the following: 
- Westminster including Big Ben, the Houses of Parliament and the House of Lords 
- Downing Street 
- Trafalgar Square 
- Buckingham Palace 
- The Science Museum 
 
Cost 
We have received some funding in order to keep costs to a minimum, however we will require a 
contribution of £10 per child which will cover all costs involved.  This is to be paid on parentpay by 
Monday 2nd June. 
 
More information and parents meeting - 2.30pm Friday 21st March 
 
We will provide more information as we get closer to the trip and we will be having a meeting for 
parents should you wish to ask any questions or seek further clarification on any aspect of the trip. If 
you have any questions prior to this meeting, please do not hesitate to contact us. 
 
We very much forward to this exciting learning opportunity for the children. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
 

Headteacher 


